
Marysville Borough 
Sewer & Sanitation Meeting Minutes 

March 2, 2020 
2:15 PM 

 
 
The Sewer & Sanitation Committee Meeting was called to order at 2:15 pm on  Monday March 2, 
2020 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were council members Steve Copp and Dave Magee 
and Lance Barthel  Also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border,  Borough Engineer Greg 
Rogalski  and Operators Lonnie Sarver and Peter Boele      
 
Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
  
New Business 
 
    1. Grinder Pump 
         Discussion about the borough continuing to loan out it’s spare grinder pump to residents 
who are in need if their pump breaks. The decision was to continue to loan out the pump until 
the pump is no longer operable.  
 
    2. Perry County Grant Program  
             Mr. Magee gave an update about a new grant writer that was hired by Perry County to help find 
and write grants for organizations in the county. 
 
    3. Inventory  
           Manger Border updated the committee on how each department was tasked with creating 
an inventory system to better keep track of supplies.  
 
    4. Safety Manual   
          The workers compensation company that the borough uses is requiring a new safety 
manual. A draft was presented to the committee to discuss. This will be placed back on the 
committee agenda for April’s meeting.            
     
 Old Business 
  

1. Sewer Main along River  
              No Discussion  
 
       2.   Free Flow USA  Sewer Line Instillation 320 S State Road 
               This item was removed from the agenda.  
 
       3.   Sewer Rate Discussion  
              No Discussion  
 
 
 



       4.    Alarm System Instillation Update  
              Mr. Boele gave update on the instillation and reported that everything is working 
correctly.            
        
 
Other Business 
 
John Zervanos from Yingst Homes came to let the committee know that they were getting ready 
to start Phase 3 of the Rockville Estes Project. It was agreed that Mr. Zervanos would work with 
the borough throughout the process.   
 
Public Comment 
 
John Fasnacht 21 North Main Street had a question about the Sewer Main behind his house. 
There have been issues with leaks. Pete and Lonnie informed Mr. Fasnact that they were waiting 
for the water to be high enough so the could televise the line and see where it was leaking. After 
it was determined how bad the leak was a decision will need to be made whether to line the main 
or dig it up and replace it.    
  
  The Meeting was adjourned at 3:10 PM.  


